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Pray for new students who have the burden to do God's ministry to
feel safe and come to our Bible college.
Pray for the appointment of two more well qualified Faculty
(preferably MTh holders) who could work along with us to carry out
our Vision.
Pray for final year students who graduate this year that God should
use them for the extension and glory of his kingdom. Sindhya,
Syamili, Honest, Samuel, Yesu Kumar and Monika.
Every Thursday evening from 4 - 5 pm we have decided to have
Bible College Prayer, in which we will be praying for the
development of our Bible College.
Pray for us in whatever time zone you are in!

Welcome back  Motcha Mary, a
previous student, who has returned
to campus and has been appointed
as warden! 

Message from Archbishop
Samuel!

By the grace of God we have reopened our Bible College on January
6th for 15 students. Our government has allowed colleges to re open
following rules, regulations and safety measures against the spread of
Covid 19. Not all our students feel comfortable coming back to
campus based learning but that is ok and we are still remote teaching
as well.  We are focusing on ensuring the students are healthy and
have the right nutrients. To build our students up our breakfasts now
include eggs!

We are back! Isn't it great news that we have finally reopened our doors to let our
students back on to campus. Enjoy reading about how we are celebrating,
learning and socially distancing back on campus.

Bible College update

All students and teachers
had medical check ups
before admitting them
back to the hostels.

SAfety rules! 
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PRayer request

VANAKKAM!

RETURNING BACK TO CAMPUS -FINALLY!  

2021 is going to be a great year. 
The majority of our Synod Pastors
are our Alumni and we are actively
encouraging them and supporting
them to establish churches and
build up the kingdom of God in 2021
Watch this space! Remarkable things
are happening!

We say hello and welcome to
campus for the first time to 
Hema from Delhi and Mona Lisa and
Gideon from Tamil Nadu! A big
virtual hello to the students learning
remotely too.

Everyone wears masks,
everyone sanitises
constantly and everyone
social distances!

Every day everyone has
their temperature
checked.

church plants

On 16th January we
were straight in with our
Pongal celebrations. It is
similar to a harvest
festival. We worshiped,
we shouted our praises! 

Pongal festival!

The children, students and all the staff joined in and
then we all ate the pongal fruit. Following traditions
we shared this meal with the cattle as well!


